
EX-EMPLOYEES SEPARATED FROM 1ST APRIL 2020 ONWARDS ARE REQUESTED TO SUBMIT THEIR 
APPLICATION UNDER SAIL PENSION SCHEME AT THE EARLIEST. EX-EMPLOYEES/DEPENDENTS ARE 
REQUESTED TO APPLY FOR THE SAME, AFTER CHECKING THEIR MONTHLY CONTRIBUTION IN SAIL 
PENSION PORTAL.  
 
ALL EX-EMPLOYEES/DEPENDENTS (WHERE EX-EMPLOYEE IS NOT ALIVE) MAY VISIT THE SAIL 
WEBSITE (https://sail.co.in/en/sail-pension) FOR SUBMITTING APPLICATIONS OR VISIT THE SAIL 
PENSION OFFICE, OLD HEALTH CENTRE, SECTOR-5, BHILAI- 490006.  
 

https://sail.co.in/en/sail-pension

